Dear Mr Carey
ASLEF does NOT agree to any revocation.

The ORR carried out a ‘better regulation’ review of RSR 99 and MPR 97 in 2007-2008, as a matter a
good practice.

No changes were made to either set of regulations at that time.
ASLEF does not see any real change since the last review.

The current review is a politically motivated act forced through by the Government’s ideological
obsession with cutting “red tape”.
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